
 

 

             

 

Monday 30th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reading at home with your child – Years 1-6 

 Reading is vital part of children’s learning at primary school. At Preston Manor Lower School, we 

strive to encourage our children to not only become more confident readers, but also to help them 

develop a love for reading.  

Reading every day at home plays a very important part in developing children’s reading. It gives 

children the opportunity to practise the reading skills they’ve learnt in class, it develops their reading 

fluency and it also gives them a chance to talk about what they’ve read with their families. 

To help support reading at home, we’ve created information power points for each year group 

with helpful tips for reading at home with your child. Class teachers have added audio to these so you 

can listen to them too.  

The information power points will be uploaded to your child’s Google Classroom this week 

commencing 30th November. Copies will also be added to the school website over the coming weeks. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office so they can pass this onto 

someone who can help. 

I hope you and your families are safe and well, 

Yours sincerely, 

C. Fielder 
English Subject Lead 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


